Dear 315th family.

Del: 2010

I hope this letter finds you and your families in good health, low stress, and prosperity during this 2010 holiday season. You are all in my thoughts and prayers daily.

As the New Year fast approaches, the last thing on most people's minds are reunions and information that has to do with the 315th Troop Carrier Group. However, I am researching ways to make our next reunion one that will be enjoyed by not only the veterans that are able to travel, but one that is enjoyed by the second and third generations also.

My personal hope for our next reunion is that the location and content is determined from a consensus from not only those vets that are able to travel but our second and third generations as well.

Enclosed you will find a feedback postcard that is already stamped and ready for you to contribute by stating your wants, wishes, and desires to make the next reunion fun and memorable. My goal is for us to enjoy a reunion with as many as our able-to-travel heroes and their children and grandchildren. Remember to please tell me your ideas and drop it in the mail so we can begin to plan.

Thank you for listening and contributing to this next endeavor. We cannot afford to let this worthwhile historical association fade away as it is my sincerest wish that those next generations must know what these men and women did to collectively rid the world of tyranny.

Sincerely,

Marc D. Sandall

Max () Sunday

President - WWII 315th Troop Carrier Group Association

P.S. For those who ordered shirts from me, they are on their way.